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 Dear Parents, 
 
This letter is being sent out to inform you about a charity event that will take place on March 
31, 2023. The purpose of this event is to generate awareness and funds for the year 9 
class, 9A’s, first give project. A programme called First Give is offered to students in year 9 
every year with the goal of igniting their social consciousness. Each year nine class is 
required to choose a charity to work with and come up with efficient yet inexpensive 
strategies to earn money that will both benefit the organisation and increase awareness. The 
class who raised the most money, the most awareness, and who overall had an outstanding 
attitude towards the programme at the end of May will receive an extra donation towards 
their charity provided by First Give. 
 
The Shooting Stars Chase and 9A are collaborating to care for children, infants, and young 
adults with terminal illnesses and offer tremendous assistance to their families. The hospice 
is there to make every second count, whether the children's lives are counted in days, 
weeks, months, or years. They offer a variety of nursing, practical, emotional, and medical 
support services. Around £10 million is needed to operate the hospice annually, but only 
30% of that money comes from the government, therefore the charity is primarily dependent 
on the kindness of others. As a result, we are doing everything we can to show that we 
support them by trying to raise as much money as we can to assist with their finances. More 
information is available on their website. 
 
9A will organise a wear blue day on March 31, the last day of school, to both demonstrate 
our support for the Shooting Star Chase and to increase awareness of the services that our 
charity offers. Each pupil has been asked to display support by wearing at least one piece of 
blue clothing or an accessory. The cost is a minimum of £1 and can be paid through 
ParentPay. All proceeds will directly go towards the Shooting Star Chase. 
 
In order to raise even more money for the Shooting Star Chase you can show your utmost 
support for the Charity by making further donations on ParentPay. We are grateful for 
anything that you can give for this very worthy cause. accept any contributions. 
 
 
Yours sincerely,  
 
 
The Pupils of 9A. 

 
 
 

 


